Dear Sir/Madam,
| write to express feelings about the proposed developments across Lymm.

In my opinion these developments are not wanted by many locals for many
reasons, such as,

a) Increased traffic congestion to the Lymm and Warrington areas, we can't
and shouldn’t take any more congestion, we already suffer enough from the
current high traffic levels.

b) Impact on local health , ie pollution and health services that are already
oversubscribed.

c) Impact on local schools, again all are already oversubscribed.

d) Loss of greenbelt land that provides essential mental well being for the
community.

Please kindly consider the further impact such developments will have on the
existing communities of Lymm and Warrington in particular the loss of
greenbelt status that would almost certainly lead to further development in the
future. Itis obvious to me that the latest proposals are unsustainable and
they are a clear strategic move to gain further planning consent knowing that
greenbelt status will be removed.

No | do not want this development to go ahead and strongly object.

Yours sincerely






